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Notes from the Board meeting 

Reminder 

Please submit your ballot/ proxy for the pickle ball and basketball  and county/ ADA overruns to 

the office by the meeting on June 29 at 6 pm.  This information can also be found on the 

Westminster website  for your convenience. 

 

In light of new information, you can also now scan and  e mail your completed ballot directly to 

the office at manager@westminstercommunity.com or fax your completed ballot to the office at 

239-491-2766 

 

Driving Safety 

Community motorists continue to practice unsafe driving particularly on Oxford Ridge Circle and 

Berkley Way.  By passing one another you are endangering fellow motorists, pedestrians, bicyclists 

and pets.  Let's please be considerate of one another. 

 

When exiting the back gate you must come to a stop at the first street which is Golfview.  Please 

remember that cross traffic on Golfview is not required to stop.  Please proceed safely and 

cautiously. 

 

 

Bar Code Issues 

As the front pavers are being sealed and residents have been asked to use the back gate. Some 

residents have had problems with the bar code reader not reading their bar code. 

If this has happened please come to the office as you may need a new bar code. 

 

 


